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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: jeri.kendrick@frontier.com
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 4:06 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Almanor curtain

Peter, 
I want to add my voice for a no confidence vote in the proposed plan to use a thermal curtain on Lake 
Almanor.  From a;; I have read and heard this is just not a well thought out plan to accomplish what is wanted 
for the fish either here or further down the Feather River.  One of the strangest reasons about the fish is for their 
viability on a 26 mile stretch that isn't even zoned for fishing!  Our community needs all the tourism we can get 
and with the lack of snow the last two years our lake is about our only option right now for tourist and visitors. 
 
The plan is outdated and not current on research, the original designers of it are no longer involved.  Please 
listen to the people that it would most impact and put their welfare about the welfare of a fish.  People are more 
important, communities are more important and good sound research says this is not good for us. 
 
Thank you for letting me share.  The meeting here in our town was most enlightening and discouraging at the 
same time! 
Sincerely, 
Jeri Kendrick 
301 Racoon Trail 
Chester, CA 96020 
 


